
Reporting Concerns 
 
 

 

The Department of Biology is committed to ensuring the safety of all 
students and employees participating in undergraduate teaching 
laboratories.  Please notify your laboratory instructor immediately if you 
observe what you consider to be unsafe practices in this laboratory.  You 
may also communicate concerns to the faculty member responsible for 
this course or to the Department of Biology administrative office in 100 
Butler Hall. Concerns regarding laboratory safety can also be sent 
anonymously to the Department of Biology Safety Coordinator through 
the Department’s Laboratory Safety Website at 
www.bio.tamu.edu/labsafety . 
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